“ﬁ
Dear Douglas,
Thank you!

You are helping deliver life-saving cures to patients in need of a blood stem cell transplant. We are deeply
grateful for your generosity and commitment to saving lives.

If you have given your gift in honor or memory of a loved one, you can send an eCard as a simple yet
thoughtful notification.

You can double the impact of your gift! You may be able to double or even triple the size of your original
gift. We encourage you to visit our Employer Matching Gift Finder. By entering your company name in the
search you will see if your employer offers a matching gift benefit to employees or family members. If your
employer is in the database, select it. You will see your company's specific instructions for submitting a
matching gift.

Once again, we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
Joy King

Executive Director
Be The Match Foundation”

0000

Please print the following for your records:

Transaction Summary

Transaction Date; 5/12/20

Gift Information:

Level: Other $

Amount; $200.00



[RON DUKES

September 25, 2019

Mr. Douglas A. Lowell
P.0.Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156
Iron Dukes #13436605

Thank you, Douglas!

Your contribution plays a pivotal role in Duke student-athletes' success in the classroom, the community,
and in competition. Thank you for your total gift of $100.00 to the 2019-2020 Iron Dukes Annual Fund.
Your support allows us to provide an unmatched education and the Duke experience that transcends a
lifetime for all of our student-athletes. Thank you for your investment in Duke’s current generation of Blue
Devils!

Per NCAA guidelines, you are now considered a representative of the university and are subject to all rules
set forth by the NCAA. If you have questions on these rules, please visit www.GoDuke.com/compliance.

Thank you for teaming up with the Iron Dukes and helping us to build champions!

inters
As$ociate Director of Athletics
Executive Director of Iron Dukes Annual Fund

367 Scott Family Athletics Performance Center « 110 Whitford Drive « Box 90542 < Durham, NC 27708 « Phone: (919) 613-7575 < Fax: (919) 681-8612
IronDukes@duke.edu = www.irondukes.net



3/1/2020

Find A Cure Panel/Sample Czar
Attn: Douglas Lowell

P.O Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $300.00 Uterine Cancer Awareness Network Inc an
IRS approved 501(c)3 EIN 84-3083439 therefore your donation is 100% tax deductible! 100% of the
donation received goes back to the numerous ways we are fighting against uterine cancer! Please use
the above EIN to claim your tax deduction!

Sincerely,

Stk Allen

Shakeya Allen

Founder

989-321-1078
www.uterinecancerawarenessnetwork.org
UterineCancerAwarenessNetwork@OQutlook.com

Uterine Cancer Awareness Network Inc. 544 Tradewinds #10 Essexville, Michigan 48732




A non-profit organization

SUPPORT serving the needs of

persons with scleroderma

EDUCATION and related diseases
RESEARCH E

FOUNDATION

July 9, 2019
Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

RE: Thank you!

The mission of the Scleroderma Foundation is support, education and research. Our vision is to
provide support to those affected by the disease and to advance research 1o find a cure. Your
donation will make a meaningful difference for our patients and their familjes. The Foundation
would be unable to serve its mission without the kind generosity of individuals like you.

We would welcome your visiting www.scleroderma.org to learn more about what your gift has
made possible. Please accept our most sincere appreciation for your generosity!

Sincerely,

Robert J. Riggs
Chief Executive Officer
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OLD LYME LIBRARY

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PRESIDENT
Kirsten Sicuranza

VICE PRESIDENT
Patrick Gingras

SECRETARY
Joseph Cipparone, Esq.

TREASURER
David Stanland

TRUSTEES

Jamie Alpha

Ken EBiega

Jane Cable

Mary Dangremond
Susan Fader
Jennifer Fallon
Sondra Griswold
Michaelle Pearson
[David Preston
Skip Sibley

Roger Smith
Markus Warlitz

MEMBERS EMERITI
Rosalind Hinman

Julie Sanderson Lyman
Edward G. Perkins
David Winer

LIBRARY DIRECTOR
Katie Huffrman

2 Library Lane

Old Lyme, CT 06371
860.434.1684
oldlymelibrary.org

December 11, 2019

Mr. Douglas Lowell
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371-2323

Dear Douglas:

Thank you! Your donation to our Library's Renewal Project means so
much to our community. Your gift will help revitalize our Library and
ensure it remains the vibrant hub where people come to connect with
one another and engage in life-long learning and discovery. It's
thanks to people like you that we've been able to begin construction on
the building this fall.  We can't wait to see the results!

Many thanks,

Jeta tffman

Katie Huffman
Library Director

ﬂm;:«.w %mc/m_/

Gift amount: $100.00
Your gift will be publicly acknowledged as: Douglas Lowell

The Old Lyme Phoebe Griffin Noyes Library is a S01(c) (3} tax exempl organizalion
[#23-7209074). Please keep this letter for your income tax records. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this contribution This donation was received in the 2019
calendar year and will be recorded in our 2019-2020 fiscal year that runs from 2/1/2019 to
6/30/2020



Pulmonary Fibrosis

FOUNDATION

230 EAST OHIC STREET SUITE 500 CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60611 844.TALKPFF | 844.825,5733 PHONE

866.587.9158 rax

July 9, 2019

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends at Sample Czar Inc,,

Thank you for leading the way i the fight against pulmonary fibrosis (PF)! Your generous gift of
$200.00 funds crucial research, increases awareness, and sustains vital programs that help people
with Pl and their families to live better lives.

The Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation (PI'F) envisions a world without PE. Dedicated supporters like
you who share our vision bring us one step closer to achieving it every day. Your gift supports some
of our most meaningful programming:

e PFF Patient Communication Center

e PFF Care Center Nerwork and PFIF Patient Registry

e PFF Ambassador Program
These important mitiatives help pauents find excellent medical care and emotional support; fund
research to develop better treatments and therapies; and increase awareness and education about the
disease,

Your gift 1s deeply appreciated by the PFF—and by the entire PI* community. With your continued
support, I know that one day we will achieve our shared vision of 2 world without pulmonary
fibrosis.

Warm regards,

Jake Meding
Annual Fund Manager

PS: Double or triple your gift! To check whether your employer will match your generous

contribution, please visit www.pulmonaryfibrosis.org/employermatch or give us a call at
888.733.6741.

The PEE is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit publec benefit corporation and your contribuiion is tax deductible fo the extent allowed by law, No goods or
rervices were provided to you in excchange for your generous gift. This letter serves as a valid receipt for tax pusposes.

(N cuarry $ eacaed  www.pulmonaryfibrosis.org
~ " NAVIGATOR ey HARITY




NnoCccC

3800 Maple Ave,, Suite 435 « Dallas TX 75219 « www.ovarian.org

71212019

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition®, | would like to thank you for your generous
donation of $250 during the 2019 giving year. Individuals like you make it possible for the NOCC to
fulfill our mission!

Formore than 25 years, the NOCC has been committed to raising the ovarian cancerawarenessin
communities across the country, increasing the survival rate, and improving the quality of life for
the women and families affected by this horrible disease. With your help, we can continue to
provide these crucial services and ultimately find a cure. Again, we thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
A?Zwke)dﬂw
Melissa Aucoin

Chief Executive Officer
National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, Inc.

NOCC 15 a tax-exempt non-profit organization
Thank you under IRS Section 501(cX 3). Your contribution 1s
deductible to the full extent allowed by the law
Tax Deductible: $250 3800 Maple Ave,, Sutte 435
.’) IEI 15, ‘1. ." ) l]\|
te: 4/9/201 » WWW ANA )4
Pteiid you for your gift! WY ARG

No goods or services have been prowded in return for this contribution.

ANOTHER GIFT TO HELP WOMEN AND FAMILIES How can | help raise awareness
AFFECTED BY OVARIAN CANCER! and work towards a cure in my

Yes, Melissa, | want to help Break the Silence on Ovarian Cancer. community

Please send me e-mail updates on National

Enclosed is my additional gift of: Ovarian Cancer Coalition’s work and hOW |
can help raise awareness in my Community.

[1$3500 [1%__ tohelp as much as possible!
E-mail address:
[ would like more information about:
Sample Czar [0 Resources
PQ Box 36156 :
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 O Volunteering at NOCC

O Other




NnoCccC

5800 Maple Ave,, Suite 435 « Dallas TX 75219 = www.ovarian.org

7/2/2019

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition®, | would like to thank you for your generous
donation of $250 during the 2019 giving year. Individuals like you make it possible for the NOCC to
fulfill our mission!

Formore than 25 years, the NOCC has been committed to raising the ovarian cancerawarenessin
communities across the country, increasing the survival rate, and improving the quality of life for
the women and families affected by this horrible disease. With your help, we can continue to
provide these crucial services and ultimately find a cure. Again, we thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
mzauko)dﬂcww)
Melissa Aucoin

Chief Executive Officer
National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, Inc.

NOCC is a tax-exemp!l non-profit organization
Thank you under IRS Section 501(c)(3). Your contribution is
deductible to the full extent allowed by the law
Tax Deductible: $250 3800 Maple Ave., Suite 435
Dallas, TX 75219
at§k4§10762 or your glftl WWW OVARIAN.ORG

No goods or services have been provided in return for this contribution.

ANOTHER GIFT TO HELP WOMEN AND FAMILIES How can | help raise awareness
AFFECTED BY OVARIAN CANCER! and work towards a cure in my

Yes, Melissa, | want to help Break the Silence on Ovarian Cancer. community

Please send me e-mail updates on National

Enclosed is my additional gift of: Ovarian Cancer Coalition's work and how |
can help raise awareness in my Community.

[1%3500 [1% to help as much as possible!
E-mail address:
! would like more information about:
Sample Czar 0 Resources
PO Box 36156 ;
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 H veluntesnngat NOCC

O Other




NnoCC

3800 Maple Ave,, Sulte 435 » Dallas TX 75219 « www.ovarian.org

7/2/12019

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition®, | would like to thank you for your generous
donation of $750 during the 2019 giving year. Individuals like you make it possible for the NOCC to
fulfill our mission!

Formore than 25 years, the NOCC has been committed to raising the ovarian cancerawarenessin
communities across the country, increasing the survival rate, and improving the quality of life for
the women and families affected by this horrible disease. With your help, we can continue to
provide these crucial services and ultimately find a cure. Again, we thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
/)7&@0)4#“’”;?)

Melissa Aucoin
Chief Executive Officer
National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, Inc.

Thank you NOCC s a tax-exempt non-profit organization

under IRS Section 501(c)(%). Your contribution is
deductible to the full extent allowed by the law

Tax Deductible: $750 3800 Maple Ave,, Suite 435

Dallas, TX 75219
te: 4/19/20 o s e
Pasai you for your gift! R AT DR

No goods or services have been provided in return for this contribution.

ANOTHER GIFT TO HELP WOMEN AND FAMILIES How can | help raise awareness
AFFECTED BY OVARIAN CANCER! and work towards a cure in my
community

Yes, Melissa, | want to help Break the Silence on Ovarian Cancer.
Please send me e-mail updates on National

Enclosed is my additional gift of: Ovarian Cancer Coalition’s work and how |
can help raise awareness in my Community.

[1$3500 [1% to help as much as possible!
E-mail address:
[ would like more information about:
Sample Czar [J Resources
PO Box 36156 :
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 O Volunteering at NOCC

O Other




Thank you!

Multiple Sclerosis
Society
March 28, 2019

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00 to help end multiple sclerosis. As a person who cares
about the challenges of MS and wants to do something about MS now, your support is deeply appreciated.

With 2.3 million people living with MS worldwide, it's hard to believe that one person’s support
makes a difference. But rest assured, your dollars are now at work accelerating life-changing breakthroughs that
enable people to live their best lives today and that will ultimately end MS forever. Thanks to YOU...

... a worried father was able to call an MS Navigator and get the information and resources he needs
to help his son better cope with the challenges of MS.

... a newly diagnosed young mother found support and a caring community to help her feel
less alone.

... @ husband with shattered career plans found vocational guidance and new job options.

... and we are one step closer to funding research that will STOP MS in its tracks, RESTORE what’s
been lost and END MS forever.

Your giving means so much to everyone who envisions a world free of MS. Your support could help us
make the next breakthrough! | am very grateful for your generosity, and if you'd like to continue your support
with another gift today, we included a form below to make that easier.

Sincerely,

e iy

Cynthia Zagieboylo
President & CEO

P.S. Thank you again for your generous gift. Together we will Breakthrough MS.

e

- - L 0, T, . . . . . . . .



OCRA

ovarian cancer
research alliance

April 23,2019

Sample Czar
PO BOX 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

___Onbehalf of the Ovarian Cances Research Alliance (OCRA).L wish to.thank you for your genercus gift of $500.00. .
We are grateful for your unwavering commitment to our mission and in saving women's lives.

OCRA is leading the fight against ovarian cancer by promoting, funding, and advocating for cutting-edge research as
it relates 1o the causes. prevention, diagnosis, and treatment of ovarian cancer. Your contribution will provide critical
financial support allowing us to continue advancing private research, providing programs to benefit women and their
families. and advocating on behalf of continued and increased federal research funding.

Thanks to support from generous donors like you, OCRA is making an impact in the fight to eliminate ovarian cancer:

e Over $85 million has been invested in private research funding since 1998, supporting rescarch grants at 73 leading
medical institutions.

e Our Woman to Woman program, which matches newly diagnosed patients to survivor-mentors. isnow in 41 sites across
the country.

e  Survivors Teaching Students® has reached over 11,100 medical students, nurses, nursc practitioners, and physician
assistants educating them about diagnosis and treatment, which increases more accurate diagnoses and also encourages
more gynecologic oncologists into the fickl.

e  Our Advocate Leader program, with representatives from 29 states, has successfully pushed for increases in federal
rescarch funding at the National Institute of Health and other federal institutions, as well as expanded membership in the
Congressional Ovarian Cancer Caucus. 2

Again, thank you for your support. Ovarian cancer has claimed too many of our mothers, sisters. daughters. wives,
and friends. Every new research grant we award brings us one step closer 10 a cure and every survivor we reach is one
more woman who does not have to face this terrible disease alone. Together we will continue to make a difference.

Sincerely.

Ma AU aa_

Audra Moran
President and CEQ

NEW: This year, we are making new cfforts to go paperless, where we can! Please make sure we have your updated email address
so that you do not miss an OCRA communication, including gift acknowledgement letters. Update your email and ematl

preferences here: ocrahope.org/emails

Thank you for your gencrous gift of $500.00 made on 4/8/2019. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

OCRA is exempt from federal income tax under section 501(a) of the Internal Revenue Code as an organization described in section
501(¢)(3). Identification Number 13-3806788.

14 Pennsylvania Plaza, Suite 2110, New York, NY 10122 (212) 2681002 | 1101 14" Steeet NW, Suite 850, Washington, DC 20005 (202) 3311332 | ocrahope.arg
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March 12,2019

Sample Czar
P.O. Box 38156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of all of us at the Scleroderma Research Foundation, thank you for your generous
gift of $60.00, which we received on March 4, 2019. With your kindness you have
demonstrated that scleroderma research matters to you and that you stand with us in our
commitment to find a cure.

In 1987, when Sharon Monsky founded the SRF, limited resources were devoted to the ficld
of scleroderma research. Today, as a result of the growing network of supporters like you and
the Foundation’s efforts, the landscape has dramatically changed. The pace of research
discoveries is increasing and industry support 10 bring new treatment options continues to
grow.

Funding the most promising research is our top priority. Investigators from research and
clinical powerhouses such as Dartmouth, Harvard, Johns Hopkins, Stanford and UC San
Francisco collaborate to accelerate discoveries. Research is the key and the end result will be
new, more effective therapies for patients.

When asked recently why research matters, the mother of a young daughter with scleroderma
put it this way:

“For those suffering with scleroderma, and those of us who love them,
research can be described in one word: HOPE.”

There are many ways you can put your philanthropy to work and your decision to support the
SRF is a tremendous vote of confidence in our program. On your behalf, we will continue to
make key grants to outstanding scientists. Thank you for bringing hope to patients
everywhere. Your support will help us to pursue a cure with unwavering determination.

Sincerely yours,

Jl L\ - 7 g “\' <
Alex Gonzalez
Director of Development

Scleroderma Research IFoundation is a
S01(c)(3) tax exempt nonprofit charitable
organization, incorporated in the State of
California. Federal 1D #68-0087234.

Your gift is tax deductible as allowed by law.

We note for your records that no gifts or

services were provided in consideration of

this contribution.
220 Montgomery Street. Suite No, 484
San Francisco, CAL 94104

Business  (4415) 8349444
Toll Free  (800) 441 CURE
Fax (415) 8349177



Thank youl!

Multiple Sclerosis
Society
March 29, 2019

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00 to help end multiple sclerosis. As a person who cares
about the challenges of MS and wants to do something about MS now, your support is deeply appreciated.

With 2.3 million people living with MS worldwide, it’s hard to believe that one person’s support
makes a difference. But rest assured, your dollars are now at work accelerating life-changing breakthroughs that
enable people to live their best lives today and that will ultimately end MS forever. Thanks to YOU...

... a worried father was able to call an MS Navigator and get the information and resources he needs
to help his son better cope with the challenges of MS.

-. a newly diagnosed young mother found support and a caring community to help her feel
less alone.

... a husband with shattered career plans found vocational guidance and new job options.

... and we are one step closer to funding research that will STOP MS in its tracks, RESTORE what's
been lost and END MS forever.

Your giving means so much to everyone who envisions a world free of MS. Your support could help us
make the next breakthrough! | am very grateful for your generosity, and if you'd like to continue your support
with another gift today, we included a form below to make that easier.

Sincerely,
Sl I St

Cynthia Zagieboylo
President & CEO

P.S. Thank you again for your generous gift. Together we will Breakthrough MS.

. . . . . .. -,



Your Statement

North Sound
mChourch e

YTD - 2018
Navigeang Life Togzher
Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156
RECORD OF CONTRIBUTIONS
Date Fund Contribution Type Reference Gift Amount
Mar 5 General Fund Check 0008660509 $200.00
Apr 16 General Fund Check 0014127848 £100.00
Grand Total: $300.00
CONTRIBUTION SUMMARY
Fund | This Period| YTD
General Fund $300.00 $300.00
Grand Total: $300.00 $300.00

"No goods or services were provided in exchange for the gifts”,

404 BELL STREET EDMONDS, WA 98020 « 4257769800

NorthSoundChurch.com
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December 31, 2018

Mr. Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Czar:

Thank you for your generous gift of $200 to support the Dystonia Medical Rescarch
Foundation (DMRF) and our critical mission to advance research while providing
information and support to all who are affected by dystonia.

The Foundation has been serving the community for more than four decades and we
feel strongly that we have a responsibility to the people who have come 10 depend on
us to provide support, education, fund critically important research. DMRT-affiliated
investigators are making significant progress toward improving patient care
including striking discoveries in dystonia biochemistry, new milestones related to
potential drug targets, and testing multiple potential new therapies.

Last year, more than 50,000 people received information from the DMRF and that
number continues to grow. To meet that need, the DMRF hosted dozens of education
and awareness meetings across the country, in addition to online topical webinars. If
you would like to sign up to receive email updates on upcoming programs in your
area, please email dystonia(@dystonia-foundation.org,.

It is a privilege to serve those affected by dystonia and we are only able to do so
because of generous people like you. From all of us at DMRF, thank you for your
extraordinary support and we wish you all the best in 2019.

With gratitude,

Janet L. Hieshetter
Executive Director

Dystonia Medical Research Foundation is registered as a not-for-profit, 501(c) (3) organization
under the Internal Revenue Code, therefore your gift may be tax-deductible. The DMRF's Tax ID
Number is 95-3378326. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.
Please note that your gift may be listed in the annual report.
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American American Red Cross
431 18th Street NW

Red Cross Washington, DC 20006
redcross.org

December 7, 2018

Sample Czar
PO BOX 36156
LOS ANGELES CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample,

The American Red Cross is very grateful for your generous gift of $150.00 on December 03, 2018 to
Where It Is Needed Most. On behalf of those we serve, thank you.

The American Red Cross prevents and alleviates human suffering in the face of emergencies by
mobilizing the power of volunteers and the generosity of donors, like you.

Your questions and feedback are very important to us. Please feel free to contact us at
redcross org or call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767).

You make a difference, thank you for standing with us.

Sincerely,
Gail McGovern
President and CEO, American Red Cross

P.S. Did you know that many employers match gifts from their employees? Your gift could go
twice as far. Please visit redcross.org/matching to view a list of participating companies.

Donation Total: $150.00
Donation Date: December 03, 2018
Designation: Where It Is Needed Most

Please keep this page for tax purposes
As required by IRS regulations, we provide the following information: The American Red Cross is a 501{c)(3) not for profit

organization. Our federal tax identification number is 53-0196605. As no goods or services have been provided in connection with
this gift, the full amount is deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.

G-42651940 151888247



Thank you!

Multiple Sclerosis
Society
November 9, 2018

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00 to help end multiple sclerosis. As a person who cares
about the challenges of MS and wants to do something about MS now, your support is deeply appreciated.

With 2.3 million people living with MS worldwide, it's hard to believe that one person’s support
makes a difference. But rest assured, your dollars are now at work accelerating life-changing breakthroughs that
enable people to live their best lives today and that will ultimately end MS forever. Thanks to YOU...

... a worried father was able to call an MS Navigator and get the information and resources he needs
to help his son better cope with the challenges of MS.

... a newly diagnosed young mother found support and a caring community to help her feel
less alone.

--- a husband with shattered career plans found vocational guidance and new job options.

... and we are one step closer to funding research that will STOP MS in its tracks, RESTORE what’s
been lost and END MS forever.

Your giving means so much to everyone who envisions a world free of MS. Your support could help us
make the next breakthrough! | am very grateful for your generosity, and if you'd like to continue your support
with another gift today, we included a form below to make that easier.

Sincerely,

e v

Cynthia Zagieboylo
President & CEO

P.S. Thank you again for your generous gift. Together we will Breakthrough MS.
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November 12, 2018

Mr. Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
L.os Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Mr. Czar:

Thank you for your generous gift of $400 to support the Dystonia Medical Rescarch
Foundation (DMRF) and our critical mission to advance research while providing
information and support to all who are affected by dystonia.

The Foundation has been serving the community for more than four decades and we
feel strongly that we have a responsibility to the people who have come to depend on
us to provide support, education, fund critically important research. DMRF-affiliated
investigators arc making significant progress toward improving patient care
including striking discoveries in dystonia biochemistry, new milestones related to
potential drug targets, and testing multiple potential new therapies.

Last year, more than 50,000 people received information from the DMRI' and that
number continues to grow. To meet that need, the DMRF has plans to host dozens
of education and awareness meetings across the country, in addition to online topical
webinars. If you would like to sign up to receive email updates on upcoming
programs in your area, please email dystonia@dystonia-foundation.org.

It is a privilege to serve those affected by dystonia and we are only able to do so
because of generous people like you. From all of us at DMRF, thank you for your
extraordinary support.

With gratitude,

Gancl L.. Hieshetter

Executive Director _Hzuk 7/ -
Yo it A

Dystonia Medical Research Foundation is registered as a not-for-profit, 301(c) (3) organization
under the Internal Revenue Code, therefore your gift may be tax-deductible. The DMRF's Tax 1D
Number is 95-3378526. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.
Please note that your gift may be listed in the annual report.
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Sample Czar ‘\ 'CHARITY NAVIGATOR
PO Box 36156 ‘ R
Los Angeles. CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your gift of $200.00* to the Leukemia Research Foundation (LRF) in honor of Caleb
Worpel.

With the support of donom like vou, the Leukemia Research Foundation has been able to fund
groundbreaking blood cancer research and conduct critical support programs for blood cancer patients.
Your gift helps make these achievements possible!

e This funding cycle, the Leukemia Research Foundation awarded $1,167,000 in grants to 12
New Investigator rescarchers from around the world helping to aceelerate the development of
new (reatments and therapies for all blood cancers.

e  The Leukemia Research Foundation awarded $250,000 to Loyola University Medical Center
in support of the novel clinical study that will develop the technology to produce more
purified CAR T-cells in-house that have the capability of being increasingly eflective and less
toxic, and reducing the cost for both patients and their payors.

* [n addition, the Leukemia Research Foundation™s need-based. Patient Financial Assistance
Program, and other patient support programs including Kids™ Party, Town Hall Mccting,
Treatment Options Conference, and Road to A Cure, provided hundreds of patients with
information and support on emerging treatments on a complimentary basis.

We also want to assure you that your gifl is being spent wisely. The Leukemia Research Foundation
has camed a 4 Star rating by Charity Navigator, the highest possible rating from the nation's largest
and most-utilized independent evaluator of charities.

We want you to be an active member of our community. Please visit our website at
www.allbloodcancers.org 10 1ollow the latest news, view photos from our events, and learn more
about the Leukemia Research Foundation™s history and impact.

Again, thank you for your continued support. __Y i - \ (
Qi | \'\C\L\L A o oy MW C k\ \QL-
mchL Y, . ‘
S e VCD\/\‘J\ £\ f\\‘;&
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Cynthia Kane
Senior Director of Development

* Cheek #0002621892 from Sample Czar received on 17232019, This letter serves as the LRF s official
acknowledgement and receipt for your contribution in accordance with section 170(1)(8) of the Internal Revenue
Service Code. The Lewkemia Research Foundation provided no goods or services in whole or partial
consideration for this contribution. Our Federal Tax 1D number is 36-6102182.

191 Waukegan Road, Suite 105 Northfield, IL 60093 www.allbloodcancers.org  Office: 847.424.0600  Fax: 847.424.0606

Dedicated to conquering all blood cancers by funding research into their causes and cures,
and enriching the guality of life of those touched by these diseases.



VIEWS & NEWS

MS Views and News - Tax ID# 26-3323427
MS Views and News is a 501©3, not-for-profit patient advocacy organization

November 12, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Your generous gift of $800 to MS Views and News in support of a ride to reach rural America is deeply
appreciated. Your act of kindness sustains the work that we do around the world for those affected by
Multiple Sclerosis.

We are proud to include you among our community of supporters who are putting their compassion into
action.

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Please print or save this page for your
records.

Sincerely,

AB—_

Stuart Schlossman
President and an MS Patient
MS Views and News

Phone: 1.888.871.1664

Important: Federal tax law requires that you keep receipts to substantiate charitable deductions of $250 or
more. Your canceled check will not suffice. The law requires that, in all cases where you are required to
have a receipt from the charity, you have it in hand before filing your tax return. Charitable deductions are
allowed to the extent provided by law. Please consult your tax advisor.

Our Mission: MS Views and News (MSVN), is dedicated to the global collection and distribution of information concerning Multiple Sclerosis
(MS). Through partnering relationships, MSVN provides education, advocacy and service to empower and enhance the quality of life of the
MS community.

MS Views and News is MAKING an IMPACT on those affected by Multiple Sclerosis



-~ Make‘A'Wish.

November 12, 2018

Sample Czar
PO BOX 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample,

For every day of our lives, there is a chance to be great in small and big ways. Thanks to your recent gift, you
made a difference in a big way for kids battling critical illnesses. On behalf of our family, we extend our sincere
gratitude for your generous support of children like our daughter Harper Jane.

Harper was just days away from turning 3 years old when she was diagnosed with acute lymphaoblastic
leukemia. The next two and a half years of her life revolved around hospital visits, blood transfusions, chemo,
hospitalizations and more shots than any normal, healthy child will see in a lifetime.

And in the same way, Make-A-Wish” became a treatment for our entire family. Harper’s wish to go skiing in
Colorado was an exclamation point at the end of a grueling course of treatment. Her wish was a part of the
therapy used to bring us through this mysterious blood cancer that snuck up on our family and threatened the
very life of our youngest child.

Our trip to Colorado was beautiful. Harper was treated like royalty. She had her own ski instructor, and the
whole school would shout when she walked into the building, “Harper is here!” She literally skied her little heart
out. Harper even got to ride in a sleigh pulled by horses, sing on stage with a real cowboy and ride in a limo.
Every step of the way was a celebration for us, a final hoorah against a disease that had overshadowed us for
years.

Your gift transformed our lives in a big way. Through your generous support, you helped grant the wishes of
more than 15,400 inspiring and courageous children last year. On behalf of wish kids and their families, thank
you from the bottom of our hearts for your generosity!

Sincerely,

|Ovatan, €4

Kristan and Ed
Wish Parents

Make-A-Wish® America

1123198

Gift Amount: $200.00

Date Received: ~ Wednesday, November 07, 2018
Gift Designation: 100 National Fund

Please keep this acknowledgement for your records. For federal incomne tax purposes, this letter
confirms that no goods or services were provided for this donation.

1702 East Highland Ave
Suite 400

Phoenix, AZ 85016

wish.org




NTYT Habitat

* L 0]
for Humamty 2041 Trade Center Dr « St. Peters, MO 63376
of St. Charles County 636.978.5712 « FAX 636.387.0447 « www.habitatstcharles.org

November 13, 2018

SAMPLE CZAR
PO BOX 36156
LOS ANGELES, CA 90036

Dear SAMPLE CZAR,

We are delighted that you have chosen to partner with us in our mission. Secking to put God’s
love into action, Habitat for Humanity of St. Charles County brings people together to build
homes, communities and hope. You see, just weeks ago, Neri and Sonya received the keys to
their forever home.

Thank you for your recent donation of $200 to Habitat for Humanity of St. Charles County on
11/5/2018. Your gift provides something priceless; it empowers families to build a brighter
future for themselves.

To date, Habitat St. Charles has completed 84 safe, affordable homes in our community.
Together, we are helping families and individuals achieve their dreams for a more stable life for
themselves and their children.

Gratcfully,

nas pmony
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In éxzhange for the contribution, donor received goods or services at an estimated fair market value of $0.00.
Habitat for Humanity of St. Charles County is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the
Internal Revenue Code; EIN # 43-1758488.
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1271 Washington Ave., #907
San Leandro, CA 94577
510-459-0396

Wednesday, December 26, 2018

Douglas Lowell
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Donation Amount: $200.00 For: General needs

Thank you for your donation. Nearly all our funds donated by our supporters go to helping dogs
with medical issues (heart disease, skin problems, dental surgery, etc.) to cover their veterinary
expenses.

We are a 501(c)3 charitable organization and so all donations are tax deductible.
Our Tax ID is 47-4637148.

On behalf of all the dogs that we can save, we THANK YOU!

PO VU

Rick Hollander
Director
Nobody’s Perfekt Dogs

510-459-0396 (Cell / Text)

http.//www.nobodysperfektdogs.org
https://www.facebook.com/nobodysperfektdogs



Receipt Feb 14 2018

Sample Czar

Page | of 1

Tel: 830-583-0660

Karnes County Humane Organization
105 S Sunset Strip Street ,

KENEDY, Texas, 78119, USA
info@karnescountyhumane.org
karnescountyhumane.org

Person ID: P29912231

Box 36156 Tel:
LOS ANGELES, CA, 90036 , USA
Cash Drawer Cash
ReceiptlD: 18050149 Create Date: 02/14/2018 01:38:00 PM
Created By: admin Print Date: 02/14/2018 01:40:10 PM
Closing #: Close Date:
Animals
ID ARN Name Species Primary Breed Gender Color ID Number Issuer
Items
IRN / UPC #s item Animalid 2™t ynits L2t piccount SubTotal Tax Item total
Price Fee
: 0.00% 0.000% 0.000%
Donations - $200.001 $0.00 $200.00 $0.00 $0.00 $200.00
Total Total
Totals Diseciitit Subtotal Tax Total Due
$0.00 $200.00 $0.00 $200.00
Reference: Gift Card Paid: $0.00 Total Due: $200.00
Cash: $0.00 Gift Card Type:
Check: $200.00 Gift Card #: Total Paid: $200.00
Debit:  $0.00 Voucher Paid: $0.00 Change Given: $0.00
Credit Card: $0.00 Voucher Type: Previous Balance: $0.00
Credit Card Type: Voucher #: Balance: $0.00
Receipt Notes
https://sms.petpoint.com/sms3/embeddedreports/Receipt Print.aspx?ReceiptiD=18050149 2/14/2018



Hope & A Future, Inc
909 W. McDowell Road
Phoenix AZ 85007
QFCO Code 10021

Statement Date 1/21/2019
Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the board of directors of Hope & A Future, thank you for your generous support in 2018 and
for making a difference in the lives of Arizona foster children. You helped us reach our end-of-year goal
so we can serve more foster kids in 2019!

Your total gifts in 2018 were $200.00.

Your donation qualifies for the Arizona Foster Care Tax Credit under ARS 43-1088. Under the credit,
married couples can give any amount up to $1,000 and single individuals can give any amount up to $500
and receive the tax credit. Claim the credit by compeleting Arizona Form 352 (Credit for Contributions to
Qualifying Foster Care Charitable Organizations) when you file your Arizona taxes.

Our QFCO Code is 10021. You will need this 5 digit code when you claim the Foster Care Tax Credit.

You or your accountant can download forms, instructions and obtain additional information regarding this
tax credit at the Arizona Department of Revenue website at
https://azdor.gov/tax-credits/contributions-qcos-and-gfcos

Please use this document as a tax receipt for your 2018 donations. If you have questions about this
receipt, piease contact us at 602-258-5860. Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Michael Brewer
President
Hope & A Future

Hope A Future, Inc. is a 501(c¢)3 nonprofit organization.
Federal Tax ID # 42-1651764. Arziona QFCO Code 10021. 602-258-5860
No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift. www.azhope.com



i Lazarex

:f:i'-"' CANCER FOUNDATION

Connecting cancer patients with tomorrow’s cures today!

June 21, 2018

Sample Czar -
PO Box 36156 Fiy
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample,

THANK YOU so very much for being a FIRST TIME DONOR to Lazarex Cancer Foundation. We
recognize you have many choices for your dollars. Your choice to generously support Lazarex with
$200.00 on 6/15/2018 will help us continue to provide direct financial assistance to cancer patients
participating in clinical trials for their treatment. Lazarex Cancer Foundation is a US 501(c)(3) non-
profit organization and your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Our tax
identification number is 20-2562494. Lazarex Cancer Foundation did not provide any goods or
services in exchange for this gift.

The SERVICES we provide are very unique. We help late stage cancer patients, who have
exhausted available treatment options, to identify clinical trials that may help them. If they are
accepted into a clinical trial then, if needed, we provide financial assistance for their travel to and
from the trial. Often it is these travel expenses that stand in the way of patients participating in a trial
which could give them the gifts of hope, time and precious memories. In addition, we provide
community outreach and cancer education services with a focus on the uninsured and the medically
underserved.

If you want to LEARN MORE about Lazarex or know of a patient in need, please call us toll free at
1-877-866-9523 or visit www.lazarex.org.

Continue to help us MAKE HOPE REAL Our You Can Help recurring gift program provides a
source of revenue that we can count on and allows for the planned growth of the number of patients
we will financially assist. Your monthly gift will help cancer patients say YES to treatment that can
extend or save their lives. Go to www.lazarex.org/donate to sign up.

DOUBLE YOUR DONATION: check if your company matches donations:
http://www .doublethedonation.com/lazarex.php

We believe that together we can give the gift of life!
Gratefully,

[

Vera Packard, MD
Executive Director

; o
Let's be social! a @LazarexCF /LazarexCancerFoundatlon I @LazarexCF



Thank you!

Multiple Sclerosis
Society
April 10, 2019

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00 to help end multiple sclerosis. As a person who cares
about the challenges of MS and wants to do something about MS now, your support is deeply appreciated.

With 2.3 million people living with MS worldwide, it's hard to believe that one person’s support
makes a difference. But rest assured, your dollars are now at work accelerating life-changing breakthroughs that
enable people to live their best lives today and that will ultimately end MS forever. Thanks to YOU...

... a worried father was able to call an MS Navigator and get the information and resources he needs
to help his son better cope with the challenges of MS.

... a newly diagnosed young mother found support and a caring community to help her feel
less alone.

... a husband with shattered career plans found vocational guidance and new job options.

... and we are one step closer to funding research that will STOP MS in its tracks, RESTORE what'’s
been lost and END MS forever.

Your giving means so much to everyone who envisions a world free of MS. Your support could help us
make the next breakthrough! | am very grateful for your generosity, and if you'd like to continue your support
with another gift today, we included a form below to make that easier.

Sincerely,
g > g/_g;_e l?‘,g/(p

Cynthia Zagieboylo
President & CEO

P.S. Thank you again for your generous gift. Together we will Breakthrough MS.

- T - - o .



309.794.0009
o www.normaleah.org *
/ normaleah@normaleah.org

OVARIAN CANCER INITIATIVE 1612 Second Avenue » Rock Island, IL » 61201

April 8, 2019

Doug Lowell

Sample Czar

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Doug.

Thank you so much for your donation of $750 supporting our programs through the Find
a Cure Rescarch Project. Your gift will help us accomplish so much in the coming
months.

This past year almost 65.000 women learned the early warning signs of this insidious
disease through our BEAT symptom cards. Additionally, more than 300 women
attended educational sessions that empowered them to assess their personal genetic risk,
explore risk-reduction strategies and seek proper medical attention for the best outcome.

These initiatives are reducing the incidence and mortality rates of ovarian cancer and
enriching the lives of women and families who are impacted by this disease. We hope
you share in our dream that one day ovarian cancer screening becomes a routine part of
every woman's annual gynecologic exam.

We are very grateful for your support and hope you continue to take an interest in our
activities. Please visit our website and LIKE our Facebook page for the latest information
on how we are rising up against ovarian cancer.

Jodie Shagrin Kavensky Sincerely,
Founder/jCEQ

Kimberly Shagrin Buckley
Vice Chair

Margaret Ortiz
Secretory

Joi Ponder
Treosurer Development Specialist

Steve Landaver

Patrice Bugelas Brandt

Deborah Hantman Briggs

Elizabeth De Long S S % ; . s &8
Mary Jane Fleming Your gift may be processed through Birdies for Charity. If you do not wish for your gift
LuAnn Haydon 2 : y Py i A .
Anna Kyer to receive a 5% - 10% maitch, please call us at 309-794-0009. As a 501(c)3 charity, this
N: ot MysioM letter is the official acknowledgement of your gift. Our tax ID number is 26-2976159. No
Marie Rossman goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Jean-Marie Stephan, MD

Melissa Wright

Advisary Boord:
Ekzabeth Eagle



